January 23, 2020

To: IALOH
From: Potentate Sir José Segui
Subject: Letter of Recommendation

Our Commander Jaime Mufioz is interested in running for Lt. Commander

of IALOH.

| highly recommend him for that position since he has been a Past Master

and Past Potentate of Al Rai'e Saleh Shriners in Puerto Rico.

Sincerely yours,
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Potentate Sir José Segui




